
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

May 25, 2021 

 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Marulli, 

 

I hope this finds you well. I wanted to thank you for choosing me for the Jessica Marulli 
Scholarship. This means a lot to me and my family as it helps us pay off some of my student 
debt so I’m really grateful to be chosen for this award.  
 
I also would like you to know that even though I’ve had to adapt to school being remote, I’m 
thriving here at Franklin Pierce and this award will just push me to thrive even more. I was 
part of the men's soccer team this semester and we went undefeated winning six games and 
even defeated some division one schools.  
 
This summer I will be working at U-Haul as I plan to get a higher position within the 
company while also playing soccer for a semi-pro team back home. Once again, I would like 
to thank you for choosing me for this scholarship, nothing feels better than when the work 
you’ve put in starts paying off. This will just push me to do even better at everything I do. 
 
Thank you, 
Joselito 
2023 
 

 

 

 

 


